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To Whom It May Concern:

Each year the Wilmington Area High School Marching Band holds an annual audition process to select an eligible sophomore band member who wishes to be considered for the position of Junior Drum Major.  As part of the application process the candidates must present to the panel of judges one letter of recommendation from a teacher, faculty member, or someone who can briefly speak about the candidate’s strengths and character.  The letter should ultimately reflect why they believe the student is best suited for the position.  
The letter may also include any helpful information about the student’s work ethic, outstanding leadership qualities, and reliability, which will aide the panel of outside judges in their consideration of each candidate for the role of Junior Drum Major.

Thank you for your assistance in this process, please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions!

Sincerely,

Jonathan R. Nickel

Director of Bands

W.A.S.D.


